
September 8 -18 the Colorado County Clerk’s and District Clerk’s Offices will be 
conducting software training and handling daily business.  The offices will close at 4:00 
P.M. on Thursday, September 18 and be closed all day, Friday, September 19.  Both offices 
will open on Monday, September 22 for normal business hours.   

We ask for your patience and understanding during this time. 

 

Colorado County Clerk and District Clerk will be transitioning to a new case management 
system on September 22, 2025.  eFilings submitted between Thursday, September 18 at 
4:00 P.M. and Sunday, September 21could experience a processing delay.  If your filing 
requires immediate review, please submit your filing in person to the County Clerk’s or 
District Clerk’s Office during normal business hours.  If you have any questions, please 
contact the county office at: 

County Clerk  979-732-2155 

District Clerk  979-732-2536 


